Abortion Supervisory Committee

28 July 2016

Mike Hopkins
Fyi-request-4215-b3992bc9@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Mr Hopkins

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

In July 2016 the Ministry of Health transferred part of your request for information under
section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to the Abortion Supervisory Committee (ASC).

Under the Act, you have requested the following information:

e The number abortions performed at Thames Hospital for the 2015 calendar year

There were 180 abortions performed at Thames Hospital in the 2015 calendar year.

This information will be made publically available by the ASC in its 2016 Annual Report due for release
at the end of 2016. To obtain a copy of this report, when available, you can download a copy from the
Ministry of Justice website at the following link: http://www.justice.govt.nz/tribunals/abortion-
supervisory-committee/annual-reports/.

You have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official
Information Act 1982, to seek an investigation and review of this response.

Yours sincerely

Rachael Cole
Secretary
Abortion Supervisory Committee

Tribunals Unit, Ministry of Justice
Private Bag 32001, Featherston Street
Wellington 6146
Telephone: (04) 462 6660
Facsimile: (04) 462 6686



